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April 22, 2025 

 

Dear Class of 2025 Parent/Guardian(s),  

 

We are excited to celebrate the Class of 2025 at our graduation ceremony on Friday, May 30, 2025 at the Bell 

Auditorium @ 2:30PM. 

 

Each graduate will receive twelve (12) tickets for family members and friends. Please note that this number does not 

include the graduate—students participating in the ceremony do not need a ticket to enter. 

 

Ticket Distribution Details: 

Tickets will be distributed at Laney High School on the following dates and times: 

• Monday, May 19, 2025 – Wednesday, May 21, 2025 

⏰ 8:30AM – 3:00PM each day 

 

• Final Distribution Day: Thursday, May 29, 2025 

⏰ 8:30AM – 12:30PM 

 

Important Reminders: 

• Only a parent or legal guardian listed in Infinite Campus may pick up tickets. 

• A valid photo ID is required at the time of pickup. 

• Tickets will not be released to any individual not listed in Infinite Campus, including other family members or 

friends. 

• Once tickets are signed for and picked up, they become the responsibility of the parent/guardian. 

➤ Tickets will not be replaced if they are lost, misplaced, or damaged. 

 

Additional Ticket Requests: 

Due to venue capacity, additional tickets are not guaranteed. Scan the QR below only if your family is requesting more 

than the allotted 12 tickets by Friday, May 9, 2025. If an extra ticket becomes available, they will be distributed on a 

first-come, first-served basis, based on the order in which the request was submitted. If additional tickets are granted, 

they will be placed in the envelope with the 12 allotted tickets during ticket distribution.  

 

We thank you for your cooperation and look forward to celebrating this important milestone with you and your student! 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
Dr. Cordaryl C. Middleton  

Principal 


